
Apprenticeship Levy 
Transfer Scheme
Sunderland City Council can support local businesses to train apprentices 
by transferring its unspent apprenticeship levy to employers. 

Find out whether you could be eligible to receive a levy transfer and how to apply.



Apprenticeship Levy Transfer Scheme 

Sunderland City Council can support employers in the city by funding the training and assessment costs of 
new apprenticeship starts.  

Receiving organisations must either be non-levy payers or have fully committed their own levy funds  
in order to apply for additional funds. The levy transfer can be used to train an existing employee or a  
new recruit. 

The council is keen to support Level 3 Apprenticeships or above in key sectors of the economy which lead 
to skilled and well-paid employment. This can include staff with a higher lever qualification who are eligible 
to receive apprenticeship training at a lower level in a different subject area.  

We would particularly welcome applications from co-operatives and social enterprises. 

Recipient organisations must be located within the Sunderland City Council local authority area and be 
engaged in one of four priority sectors: 

• Engineering and Manufacturing 

• Digital and Creative 

• Health, Wellbeing and Social Care 

• Financial and Customer Services 

The scheme is now live and has supported several companies in the city, both large and small.  

For information and details on the application process please visit: 
https://www.sunderland.gov.uk/apprenticeship-levy 

For general enquiries please email: sunderland.apprenticeship@sunderland.gov.uk
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